
To the Lord Mayor and     Report No. 53/2017 
Members of the Dublin City Council     Report of the Central Area Committee 
 

  
 

 
Breviate for the month of January 2017 

 

 
In accordance with the Standing Orders of the Dublin City Council, the Breviate of the 
meeting of the Central Area Committee held on the 10th January 2017 is submitted 
herewith. 
 
The following items were considered by the Committee and referred to City Council 
 

4.)  With reference to the proposed grant of a further licence of Units G05 - G07 of the 
 Markets Area Community Resource Organisation (MACRO) Building, Green 
 Street/North King Street, Dublin 7. 
 
 Order: Agreed.  Recommend to the City Council. 
 
5.) With reference to the proposed grant of a further licence of Unit G04 of the Markets 
 Area Community Resource Organisation (MACRO) Building, No. 1 Green Street, 
 Dublin 7. 
  
 Order: Agreed.  Recommend to the City Council.  
 
6.) With reference to the disposal of a plot of land to the rear of 1 Orchard Road, 

 Drumcondra, Dublin 3 to Mary Cass as LPR of Patrick Cass (deceased). 
  
 Order: Agreed.  Recommend to the City Council. 
 
Cllr. Ciaran Cuffe 
Chairperson 
10th January 2017 
 

 
Attendance 
 
Cllr. Ciaran Cuffe (Chairperson) 
Cllr. Ray McAdam (Vice-Chairperson) 
Cllr. Christy Burke 
Cllr. Nial Ring  
Cllr. Janice Boylan 
Cllr. Gaye Fagan 
Cllr. Eilis Ryan 
 
Apologies 
Cllr. Gary Gannon 


